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From: Bonnie Blackberry <bonnieblackberry7@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:44 PM

To: COB

Subject: June 11, 2024 meeting

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

To: Humboldt County Board of Supervisors
From: Bonnie Blackberry
Date: June 10, 2024
For: June 11, 2024 meeting

RE: Code Enforcement Annual Report, Closed Case # CE22 1464

Dear Members of the Board,

I have reviewed the report and noticed that in the Closed Cases, case CE22 1464, parcel 223-101-
004 in District 2 regarding Junk Vehicles and Solid Waste is listed as closed.

Unfortunately the vehicles and solid waste have not been removed. I was told by Warren Black that
the case was transferred to be included with another ongoing case on the parcel that is also not
resolved. So case closed but not resolved.

The Attachment 1 chart on page 14 in the CEU Report shows, "All Cases open or closed" in the 2"^
District as 1,638 cases. Another chart shows, 75 new cases and 184 total closed in District 2 in
2023.

It looks like there are well over 1,000 unaccounted and unresolved cases in District 2 that are not

included in this report with information similar to what is contained in Exhibits A and B.

This CEU Report appears to be incomplete without providing information like what's in Exhibits A and
B for the ongoing, unresolved cases that were opened before 2023,

Thank you for considering my comments.

Sincerely,
Bonnie Blackberry


